
From: Ron Reed [mailto:rreed@rushmore.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 8:49 PM 
To: Schuelke Michelle 
Subject: FY 20 CDBG Annual Action Plan 
 
 
 
We have a responsibility as a community to take care of our citizens.  Money just sitting in the treasury 
doesn’t help the cold & the hungry.  I support the effort to use the city’s funds.  Surely, Rapid City, which 
is touting the expansion for the new airbase personnel & growth of the city, can help the suffering now. 
     Marian V. Reed 
        1518 Summit Blvd. 
        Rapid City, SD 57701 
 


